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Subject: NTSB

Paul,

Jane Yura mentioned to me today that she met with representatives of the NTSB (Steve Klejst, 
Director of the Office of Railroad, Pipeline, and Hazardous Materials Investigations and Paula 
Sind-Prunier, Chief of Safety Recommendations) last week to discuss our progress toward 
complying with 11 recommendations issued by the NTSB last summer.

On at least two occasions, Steve and Paula asked Jane if she knew whether the CPUC was 
making progress toward complying with a different set of NTSB recommendations directed at 
the CPUC.

Jane said she didn’t know, but given the NTSB’s interest, you may want to have someone on 
your team give them a status report.

Tom
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